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Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation’s “Community Impact Grant” 

Voting Begins Tuesday, February 18th 

 

Edgartown, MA – Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation’s first-ever 

Community Impact Grants – with awards totaling $5,000 – will hold its community 

voting period from Tuesday, February 18th through Wednesday, April 1st.  Nominations 

for non-profits that have had a particularly strong impact over the past year in the 

Martha’s Vineyard or Falmouth communities ends this Friday, February 14th.  Both 

nominating and voting can be done at mvbank.com and on the Bank’s Facebook page. 

Each of two recipients, one on Martha’s Vineyard and one in Falmouth, will receive a 

$2,500 grant. 

 

 

For more information contact Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President, Marketing and 

Solution Development, (508) 684-4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com; or Patti Leighton, 

Community Relations Director at (774) 310-2030 or  pleighton@mvbank.com.  

 


